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1 January 2022

Commander's New Year Message:

Members of Post 12047,

I want to wish everyone a Happy New Year.  I hope you have good health, happiness and prosperity in the new year. 

2021 was a tough year for all. I am proud and honored to serve with so many wonderful people at this Post who help and support Post members and others in the local community in need. 

While we cannot know what challenges the future holds, I am confident that our members will continue to rise to the occasion. 

With warmest regards, Happy New Year!

Michael Stelzig
Commander 
VFW Post 12074
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